
We want to make every patient’s stay in hospital as comfortable as possible, especially those 
living with dementia. We believe that the communication and relationship between patients 
and their family /carer is crucial to the wellbeing of everyone involved, therefore we welcome 
you to onto our wards.

If you would like to, we encourage family /carers to spend time on the wards to assist with:

Carers passports are available on every ward 
please ask the staff who will be happy to help you 

Meals /drink's 
Use of hearing aid /glasses/teeth
Company /activities 
Completion of this is me Patient passport
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